All Courthouse offices will be closed
Monday, April 5, 2021 thru Friday, April 9, 2021
in order for us to move our offices back to the
Historical Courthouse.

We will reopen in our historically restored location,
102 West Austin Street, Jefferson, Texas 75657
on Monday, April 12, 2021.

Sorry for the inconvenience.




